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Deadline: 3/26/10 by 12 noon

From: Kevin <kewhite@sonic.net>

To: <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>

Date: 3/23/2010 3:10 PM

Subject: Proposed SWCRB Policy Threatens Sea Ranch Water Supply

As an owner of a home at The Sea Ranch, | was very disheartened to say the least about the above
mentioned Policy proposal.

If the proposed policy is adopted, our water supply will be permanently and radically reduced. Extreme
limits on all water usage will become mandatory and permanent, eliminating all water use for landscaping,
and many other ordinary uses! Thus, our property vatues will plummet-, our will Iandscapes die and the
quality of life here, will be changed forever!

Please review this matter again and consider changes.

Many Thanks, Kevin White
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